Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Jonathan McClue

Sent: 02 March 2022 10:45

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Murphy's Yard (2021/3225/P)
|

From: BobbyHolmes
Sent: 01 March 2022 08:55

To: Jonathan McClue <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Murphy's Yard (2021/3225/P)

The plan to put high rise blocks up on this development, destroying the view from Hampstead Heath across London,
is not acceptable.

The views from the Heath are an essential part of this wonderful open green space, enjoyed by hundreds of
Londoners, not only by local residents.

Is there any reason why the development cannot be done without high rise blocks. Is it purely a matter of
maximising how much money can be made by the Developers irrespective of the surrounding area.

Bobby Holmes
South Hill Park Gardens.

Sent from my iPhone



